U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest
Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
500 North Mission Street

McCall, ID 83638

Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold
Project.

If the Stibnite Gold Project moves forward, it will be the only antimony mine in the America. This
important mineral is used as a metal strengthener and fire retardant. It is used in everything
from batteries, textiles, cell phones, plastics and cable sheathing. Right now, we important all of
our antimony. With all that is currently going on in the world, it is more important than ever that
we not rely solely on foreign countries for minerals of such great importance. It is estimated that
the Stibnite Gold Project could provide approximately one-quarter of American demand for
antimony, bringing the dependency of a critical mineral back to U.S. control, investing $1 billion
in ldaho and provide approximately 1,000 jobs over the course of the mine’s life.

| urge you to accept Midas Gold’s plan as outlined under alternative two. The U.S. Forest
Service has provided the public with helpful virtual tools and materials to submit meaningful
comments on the project within the allotted timeframe. It is time to move this project forward.

Have a good day,

“Timothy ) Conpey,
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